
   
 

   
 

 

 

We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on 
Treaty One land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du 

territoire traditionnel des personnes Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la 
patrie de la nation métisse de la Rivière Rouge. 

 
We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of 

reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés à travailler en partenariat avec 
les Premières Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration. 

_____________________________________________ 

Thursday Announcements – November 28 

Day 6 

 
• Intramural Handball sign ups start on Monday, November 25th to Thursday, November 28th 

outside of the center gym during lunch. Sign-up in teams of 8. There will be 2 tiers, a 
competitive tier and a non competitive tier. There will be a captain’s meeting on December 4th 
and the intramural will be starting on December 10th.   

 
• The AWRC will be held in room 205W this week due to the library being used for grad photos.  

We will return to the library next week.  
•  

All students and staff are invited to our Jazz Ensembles Concert tonight! Come and see all of 
our jazz bands and vocal jazz groups in action. The show starts at 7 pm in SOPAC and 
admission is free! 

 
• Anyone in Student Council interested in the holiday banner painting, meet in 308 east today at 

lunch! There will be a meeting for all members today at lunch as well in 308 East. 
 

• Thank you to all who participated in the NBA2K "Hoops For the Homeless" challenge which 
raised $100 for Siloam Mission. Our winner of the draw for a GC prize package is Jonah 
Castanada. Congratulations Jonah and please come to room 100 east to claim your prize. 


